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PREMIER MATHABATHA TO OPEN ROAD D4253, GA-MASEMOLA 
 
The Premier of Limpopo Province, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha will officially open 
Road D4253 in Ga-Masemola, Makhuduthamaga Local Municipality on 12 October 
2021. Road D4253 is a 5,42 km access road that connects the people of Ga-Masemola 
to R33 in the Greater Sekhukhune District. 
 
The event is part of the completion of the road D4253, which is amongst several roads 
that have recently been completed across the length and breadth of Limpopo Province. 
This road is constructed by Road Agency Limpopo (RAL), a state-owned entity under 
the Department of Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure. 
 
“The roads of the province remain one of the key service delivery hallmarks upon which  
the Provincial Government continues to improve. It is the commitment of this 
government to accelerate the delivery of roads and important infrastructure to the 
people especially in rural areas. It is in that spirit that the work to continue building 
better roads infrastructure network and connect the people of Limpopo will continue 
unabated”, says Premier Mathabatha.  
 
The Premier will be joined by MEC for Department of Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure Mr Namane Dickson Masemola, Executive Mayor of Sekhukhune District 
Cllr Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila and Mayor of Makhuduthamaga Local Municipality 
Cllr Minah Bahula. RAL as the province’s implementing entity for roads in the province 
will be part.   
 
The official opening ceremony is arranged as follows:- 
 
Date:         Tuesday, 12 October 2021 
 
Time:        10h00 am 
 
Venue:     Brave Lions Sports Ground, Ga-Masemola 
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Enquiries: 
Mr. Ndavhe Ramakuela 
Limpopo Provincial Government Spokesperson 
Cell: 082 200 5357 or email ramakuelan@premier.limpopo.gov.za  



 
Or 
 
Mr. Willy Mosoma 
Spokesperson for the Premier 
Cell: 082 416 1347/072 102 4920 


